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POTENTATE’S MESSAGE
The best Ships are friendShips

June already?  What 
happened to Spring?  It’s 
been super busy across El 
Zagal, but in a good way.

I had a fantastic time 
at Suds-N-Spuds.  It was a great 
opportunity to sample some local 
brews, as well as try out some 
amazing food.  I was also invited 
to participate in judging the best 
Spuds dish – that was really tough 
to decide!  Ultimately it ended up 
being a very enjoyable night, and 
thanks to all who helped out with 
prep and cleanup.  The Directors 
Staff really does a standout job 
with this event.

Then tons of travel for me in May 
– I even had to miss the Stated
Meeting that I had scheduled.  
Many thanks to my amazing 
Divan for pulling it off without
me.  And a special thank-you to
my stunt double, Chief Rabban
Bruce Ridgway.  I’m told the Past
Potentates up front had quite the
time with it.
The Spring Ceremonial in Gwinner 
is just around the corner – looking
forward to seeing you down South.  
The Vikings are getting ready to
have quite a time – I can’t wait.

The next week is the Masonic 
Grand Communication – held this 
year in Fargo.  It’s going to be good 

time to get together see our 
current Most Worshipful 
Darrin Galde off in style.  
I urge any of you North 
Dakota Masons to try and 
attend.  

Speaking of things that are right 
around the corner, the Shrine 
Bowl is coming up in June.  I hope 
many of you make the trip up to 
Mayville to participate in that 
event.  I’m told that there will be an 
International Patient Ambassador 
there – you’ll want to make sure 
and be there to see that.  I was able 
to go last year and had an amazing 
time.

Since we’re talking about summer, 
don’t forget about the Midwest 
Shrine Association Summer 
Session. You can get more 
information at www.msa2025.com  
They’ve got a ton of fun activities 
planned, and you can register right 
on the website.  Bring your parade 
vehicles if you’ve got them.

Remember – the best Ships are 
friendShips.

Yours in Faith,
Chad Decker
2025 Potentate

Spring Ceremonial_____June 6 & 7

Shrine Bowl____________June 21

Pro-Am Golf Tourn.______August 20

MSA______________August 20-23

TUESDAY 
BURGERS
5:30PM to 7PM

http://www.ElZagal.org
http://www.msa2025.com
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Charlie	Skeel.		Passed	on	January	9,	2025 

2007	El	Zagal	Potentate	

	

	
(Submissions	may	be	sent	to	cameltales@elzagal.org)	

Gary G. Justesen 
Passed away April 1, 2025 in Phoenix AZ. 

Gary was a member of Valley City Lodge #7 
and of the El Zagal Sheyenne Valley Flag Corps.

(Families may send submissions to cameltales@elzagal.org)

2025/26 Fargo Shrine Circus Club Meetings 

 
 

2025 
***OCTOBER 4th, 2025: 10 AM (AD PACKS HANDED OUT)*** 

***NOVEMBER 1st, 2025: 10 AM (ANNUAL MEETING & ELECTIONS)*** 
December 6th, 2025:  10 AM 

 
2026 

JANUARY 10th, 2026:  CIRCUS MEETING: 10 AM 
***FEBRUARY 7th, 2026: CIRCUS MEETING: 10 AM*** 

COLORING BOOK AD DEADLINE - MARCH 6th, 2026 
***MARCH 14th, 2026:  CIRCUS MEETING: 10 AM*** 

***April 11th, 2026: CIRCUS MEETING: 10 AM*** 
 

***EXECUTIVE MEETING WILL FOLLOW DIRECTLY AFTER THE CLUB MEETING***

 
JAMESTOWN CIRCUS 

APRIL 5, 2026 
 

BISMARCK CIRCUS 
APRIL 10, 2026 
APRIL 11, 2026 

 
DICKINSON CIRCUS 

APRIL 12, 2026 
APRIL 13, 2026 

 
DETROIT LAKES CIRCUS 

APRIL 15, 2026 
 

FARGO CIRCUS 
APRIL 17, 2026 
APRIL 18, 2026 
APRIL 19, 2026
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mailto:info@elzagal.org
http://www.ElZagal.org
mailto:nathan.a.hopper@gmail.com
mailto:cameltales@elzagal.org
mailto:cameltales@elzagal.org
mailto:cameltales@elzagal.org
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Misfits
Here we are, another cook in the 
books, and were staring down a 
bunch in June.  On May 10th, we 
cooked up some very tasty food 
for the FM Redhawks staff and 
players.  But we can’t sit back on 
our pork chops and try and pat 

ourselves on the back bacon, we have more exciting 
things coming up.  By this point we will have cooked 
for the OK TIRE Charity Golf Tournament and 
introduced the Shrine and Misfits to a whole new 
group of people.  Saturday June 7th, we will be 
showcasing more of our morsels in Gwinner for 
Spring Ceremonial, then we will grunting onto the 
Grand Lodge picnic and lunch June 12th & 14th, 
we hope none of our relatives will be on the menu.  
Not to boar you, but our next cook will be for the 
ND SHRINE BOWL. The committee and players 
work hard to put on a great show and showcase ND 
football talent.  Be part of the fun, participate in the 
parade, make a donation, show your support.   We 
bacon wrap up a very busy June with the Choice 
Bank Go Hawaiian for Hospice cook on June 24th.  
Stop out to Choice Bank on 45th St. for a pulled 
pork sandwich and support Hospice. 
 
“That’s all folks” – 
Porky Pig 
(6-time Bahamas 100-meter dash winner)

Welcome to Moose Jaw 

Our notoriety  

comes from many places 

 

• Our underground tunnels that legend says were used by Al Capone, the world’s 

most notorious gangster. 
• Mac, who recaptured the title of World’s Tallest Moose” following an international 

“moose war” with Norway in 2019. 
• The Canadian Forces Snowbirds. Moose Jaw’s 15 Wing is home to the internationally 

renowned 431 Air Demonstration Squadron. 

• Canada’s Most Notoriously Charming downtown, which strikes the right balance of 
history, heritage, shopping, entertainment and culture. 

• Our name! Once you hear the name “Moose Jaw”, you don’t forget it. 
• And, of course, our people. Moose Javians are excited to show you how Notoriously 

Friendly and Notoriously Welcoming we are. Thank you for choosing Moose Jaw as 

your destination – you won’t forget it! 

Registration is open for MSA 2025! 

Please check the agenda before registering to avoid conflicts in 
events you sign up for. 

Don’t miss out on this incredible experience! 

See you all soon! 

https://msa2025.com/ 

 

Jamestown Clowns
Hello to all Nobles and Ladies,

Can you believe it's June??  That is month six 
of twelve. Enough said...
Summertime is funner time!!  Parades, and 
celebrations, and general get togethers.  Our 
Parade Season is on!! Every parade is as fun 
as the other one, all it takes is “partyticpation” 
which is a nice way to say the more Clowns the 
more fun. So come and enjoy.....

Charlie's memorial service was a very well 
attended and well meaningful service for his 
family. He had many friends, that seemed 
more like family. We wish Jan and her family 
all the best! 

The parades and events coming up will be 
announced via E-MAIL, so keep a sharp eye 
for any that come to your in box.

This is a short article, I don't have much else... 
except President Andy is just having fun 
putting order to our usual non-order meetings. 
He is hoping to have us in order for who knows 
what. Does he realize we will fall back to our 
natural order after December? Clowns thrive 
on chaos; it's like spinach is for Popeye. Or, 
having clowns in order is like giving kryptonite 
to superman.

Thanks for Reading This......Weezer.

https://msa2025.com/
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Wild Game Feed 2025 set new record. 
Ladies and Gentleman, we pulled off another very successful Wild Game Feed again.  Excellent 
ticket sales, VIP tables, unit/club donation, great raffles and with the Pride of El Zagal we 
crushed last year’s record.  Attendance was down from last year, which was a goal, in the last 
few years the event was so well attended it made it difficult for everyone to enjoy.  By 
adjusting ticket pricing, we increased ticket sale revenue with fewer people and increased the 
average amount each person spent.  Win, Win!   

This is now my second year as chairman of the WGF and I have to say that I really enjoy 
working with everyone that makes this event successful. I am proud of the El Zagal Units, 
Clubs, Lady’s, Family and Friends.  
I’d like to recognize my co-chairs for the event.  Rocky & Andrea– Money room, Joel Swanson 
– MC, Shawn Engelsrud – meat raffles, Shane Heiberg – IT & sound, Travis Leach - tickets, Cal 
Braun - live raffles, D Hennebry - Hawkers, Casey Schoer - gaming, Shana – Arabian Room and 
bartenders which was “all hands on deck”, Scott Schaefer, Jason Kaufman – kitchen & food 
prep the day of, Ringo - “Pride of El Zagal” raffle board and he also took care of our shopping 
at Scheels which I think for him is a bonus.  He gets to buy a bunch of guns but doesn’t have to 
pay for them.

The preparation that goes into this event the week before is quite a feat, everyone does their 
thing to bring together a great assortment of wild game for all to enjoy.  We set the bar for 
great wild game recipes and quality food. 

Again, I’d like to tell everyone THANK YOU for participating, attending and/or helping 

out this year and making our Wild Game Feed another successful event.  If your lady, family or 
friends helped out this year please pass the word along to them, we couldn’t do what we do 
without them.  I can’t begin to list all the people I need to thank, the list is way too long and I’d 
hate to miss anyone.  I want you all to know I appreciate everyone’s hard work.   

Letters will be going out soon to each unit/club that participated with your Parade 
to Glory figures, watch your mailbox!  

Mark your calendar 
Wild Game Feed 2026 is February 21st, 2026. 

Mike Hennebry 
WGF Chairman 
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Dusters
Spring has come and gone, rather quickly I might add.  Most 
of us have spent the fall and winter participating in functions 
and attending events for our respective Blue Lodges.  For most 
Dusters, it has been a time of circling back to the squeaks and 
clanks of last summer that need to be addressed before the spring 
and summer season arrive.  We participated in the first parade 
of the year here in Bismarck, ND, the Band Night Parade. The 
weather was perfect for a leisurely stroll and the sidewalks and 
yards were packed with people along the parade route.  

It was during this parade, while I was riding and paying perhaps 
more attention to the faces in the crowd than I had in years past 
that I began to wonder; do the members of our community really 
know what a Duster is, do they know what a Shriner is, do they 
know where we all got our starts and how important the work 
we do is?  While we all enjoy having fun and sharing stories of 
our rides from past years, are we effectively sharing the story of 
our journey through Blue Lodge Masonry and into Shrinedom?  
The more faces I saw that night along the route the more I was 
convinced that perhaps some are and some aren’t.  Don’t get me 
wrong, I know it’s not for everybody but if we are sharing the 
news of the amazing events that happen due to Shriners; the life 
altering events and services that are provided to families across 
the country and around the world, then why wouldn’t it be for 
everybody?  

As we no doubt speed through summer and enjoy all the 
festivities and parades let us not forget the impact that we, 
as individuals and brothers in the Shrine, have on others and 
how very important it is to share that with as many people as 
we possibly can.  Let the wave and occasional deliberate glance 
from a stranger in the crowd be an opportunity to share our 
brotherhood with others.  Let it be the window of opportunity to 
not only enrich our brotherhood by encouraging another man to 
join us but let us be an individual opportunity to share what we 
do, “Having Fun, Helping Kids”.  

No doubt a Duster will see you down the road somewhere this 
summer.  My hope is that we will seize the opportunity to stop 
and enjoy the day, share a memory or have a conversation with 
another individual that will be the beginning of a lifetime of 
memories along the way.  When you see a classic car pass by 
in your town or on the highway, please take the time to wave, a 
bother just may be waving back.  

Please stay safe, be blessed and, be a blessing 

Fraternally Yours, 
Paul Wilkins 

 

Melissa's Journey: A Song of Strength 
and Hope  
Meet Melissa  
May 27, 2025  
 

Ten-year-old Melissa is facing her challenges with 
courage and creativity. 
 
Diagnosed in her mother’s womb with fibular deficiency, a condition where 
one leg is shorter than the other because of a shortened fibula, Melissa has 
spent the past year undergoing treatment at Shriners Children’s Texas. Her 
condition once caused her to walk on her tiptoes due to the difference in leg 
length. 
 
Currently, she is well into a six-month leg-lengthening process using a 
specialized device called a hexapod circular external fixator. This type of 
external fixator allows for the gradual correction of complex issues in the 
fibula, using a combination of struts and pins which are adjusted gradually 
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Spring Ceremonial 2025 Agenda
Spring Ceremonial 2025 – Agenda

Location: Gwinner, ND
Dates: June 6th & 7th, 2025
Honoring: Bruce Stevens
Cost: $100 per person (register with Andrea)

Registration

 Friday, June 6th: 3:00 PM – 7:00 PM @ Union Hall

 Saturday, June 7th: 8:00 AM – 11:00 AM@ Union Hall

Friday, June 6th

 All Day – Open Golfing at The Springs (No tournament – green fees on your own)

 3:00 PM – 7:00 PM – Registration & Social @ Union Hall
(Food by Nancy Prante)

 8:00 PM – 11:00 PM – Live Music by “Who Took the Steak”@ Union Hall

Saturday, June 7th

 8:00 AM – Fez Fitting @ Union Hall

 8:30 AM – Orientation @ Union Hall

 8:45 AM – 1st/3rd Section @ Union Hall

 9:30 AM – Parade Assembly @ the School

 10:00 AM – Parade (Open to the Public)

 11:30 AM –

o Moslem Feast @ Union Hall

o Ladies Luncheon (Casual Dress) @ The Springs

 12:30 PM – Ladies Wine Walk @ The Springs Golf Course

 2:00 PM – 2nd Section @ the Park

 4:00 PM – Community Meal, Inflatable Games, Free Swimming, Bobcat Displays

 8:00 PM – 11:00 PM – Social & Live Music by “Rip Chord”@ Union Hall
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REDIVYStorehouse.com

Discover the latest  trends
in                Apparel and
Accessories!

R
I R E D  I V Y  

S t o r e h o u s e

Gretchen Schoer 
701-361-6052

Need new Design Ideas for
your Unit or Club?
 Contact: 

Online
 

Only 

Director's Staff
Suds N Spuds 2025 is in the books and was a great 
event as always. Laughing Sun was the people’s 
choice winner for breweries this year and Mike, 
the owner, was thrilled! Our chef competition 
was a hit again as usual. Congratulations to 
our top awarded chef, Matt Lee from Muninn 
Events! We had great comments on the food as 
well. I need to thank everyone that worked the 
event and certainly cannot forget those that were 
in attendance. 

The last several months have been a whirlwind of 
large events starting with the Wild Game Feed 
in February, to the Circus, and then on to Suds N 
Spuds. The Director’s Staff will now have a little 
bit of time to rest while we get ready for parade 
season!

I will leave you with an Irish blessing. May your 
troubles be less and your blessings be more.

Regards,
Cal Braun

To purchase tickets, contact 
Bobbie Kennard 701-368-1361 or 

Kristen Grenz 701-659-3485.  
We both have venmo. 

 We are selling to help Mandii 
with her Ladies Luncheon.

Shriners across the world are 
invited to proudly celebrate 

Shriners International Awareness Day 
on June 6, honoring the founding 
of the Imperial Council in 1876. 

This special day is a time to reflect 
on who we are as Shriners, 

what we represent and the impact 
we make in our communities.
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Kate’s Corner:
Anchored in Friendship…
Hello Friends, I hope you all had a great May!  Winter has ended and we have had a full-on 
taste of summer, bugs, heat and all!  For those of you who don’t know, I am married to Chad,
if you have a Chad sighting let me know. It seems like I haven’t seen him since the beginning of April. 
(I am beginning to think he is a figment of my imagination.) June starts off with the Spring Ceremonial in 
Gwinner! We hope to see many of you there! I hear the Ladies luncheon event is going to be amazing. Those 
Ladies in Gwinner sure are creative! As we are celebrating Mother’s Day, graduations, weddings, Memorial Day, 
and summer, make sure you are taking care with the sun and the bugs. We are looking forward to all the events 
in June, July, and August. It is a fun filled summer with lots going on. Make sure you are checking the calendar 
for events you want to attend. I hope to see many of you soon. Enjoy your summer.
Anchored in Friendship, 
Katy

 
Anchored in Friendship
~ Katy
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Your future is limitless.
Our offerings include Business Insurance,  
Employee Health & Benefits, Private Client Services  
and Retirement & Wealth.

MarshMMA.com
28304A  R4-23

Here for your full 
financial journey.

Nathan Hopper
Financial Advisor
720-938-8198

WELCOME TO MAYVILLE 

 JUNE 21—Shrine Bowl Parade Route:  Starts at Agassiz Hall dorm (NW corner of campus), continuing South on 3rd Avenue NE to Main 
Street (Mayville Lutheran Church corner). Parade continues going East on Main St. to 5th Avenue, turning left on 5th to go North on 5th/
Stan Dakken Drive to the Fieldhouse.   Parade Time is 9:30 a.m.  Note: Highway 200 is “3rd Street” when going through Mayville (see 
map).   
Actual Parade route is about 9 blocks long. Loading and Unloading will be a the end of the parade route (east of the Fieldhouse; see 
map). 

Jerome Berg Field 

 

Parade 
START 

Parade 
END 

UNIT     
Unloading 

Area 

Unit Direct Route 
to unloading 

area at MSU—
via 5th Street 

To All KEM and EL ZAGAL Units,
2025 ND Shrine Bowl Parade
Date: Saturday, June 21

Line-Up: 9 a.m.
Time: 9:30 a.m. Step-Off
Parade Route: See map below
Fellow Nobles,
It’s time again for Shriners to shine. The ND Shrine Bowl date has been 
set. We will be kicking off the busy day’s festivities with a Shrine Unit 
Parade. 
In support of the ND Shrine Bowl players and Shriners Children’s, we 
need your presence at the parade with a full (or partial) unit. 
Lining the parade route will be parents, grandparents, other family 
members, as well as the general public. Let’s make this an unforgettable 
parade for them. You will be allowed to hand candy out at this parade. 
We understand that some of you may need to load up and go to another 
parade that day, so thank you in advance for participating in
 this important Shrine parade. 
•  Mark your calendar for the June 21 parade
•  The banquet following the parade starts at 11 a.m.
•  Are you furnishing any candy for the players to hand out as they 
march with the units through the parade route?
• Game times: 3 p.m. and 6 p.m. at Jerome Berg Field, Mayville State 
University
Please let me know by MAY 31 your plan 
for this day.  I’d like to confirm all who are 
and are not participating.  My contact 
information is Roger Baier: 
email – rogerbaier712@gmail.com or 
cell phone – 701-430-0329.

Thank you,
Roger Baier, Chair
ND Shrine Football Parade Committee

mailto:rogerbaier712@gmail.com
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    FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT GOLF@ELZAGAL.ORG 

SCHEDULE OF EVENTS 

REGISTRATION                10:00  - 11:30 

LUNCH                      11:00 

SHOTGUN START                       12:00 

DINNER                                                      6:00—8:00 

AWARDS PRESENTATION                7:00 

27th ANNUAL 
EL ZAGAL / CYBERADVISORS  

CHARITY PRO-AM GOLF TOURNAMENT     
OXBOW COUNTRY CLUB, AUGUST 20TH , 2025 

BENEFITING SHRINERS CHILDREN’S 

TEAM REGISTRATION $1,100.00 

HOLE SPONSORSHIP $150.00 

The 27th Annual El Zagal – CyberAdvisors Charity PRO/AM Golf Tournament will be held on August 20th at the fabulous Oxbow Country 
Club.  Invitation letters have been mailed and we already have 6 teams committed to playing again this year.  Be a part of one of the biggest 
events that El Zagal holds for the Shriners Children's. Sign up a team or sponsor a hole sign. 
 
For more information see any of the following committee members : Bobby Anderson, Pat Jones, Dave Larson PP, Leo Worner, Lisa Dow, 
Tom Staiger, Mike Dow PP, Scott Schafer, Joel Swanson, Kelly Linster, Jason Kaufman, Lisa Swanson or email GOLF@ELZAGAL.ORG
 
See you on the course,
Mike Rieckman

mailto:GOLF@ELZAGAL.ORG
mailto:GOLF@ELZAGAL.ORG
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Mystics
Hello Nobles and Ladies of El Zagal, hope 
all is well.

Georgia Sweet Vidalia onions are here 
and gone. That’s right, 48 hours and 2000 
pounds sliced and diced. Done like a dinner.
The 14th Annual Gun Raffle is just about 
saddled up. The drawing will be at Shadys 
on Friday, June 27, at 7 pm. Good luck for 
those that have a ticket. 

The Mystics calendar is filling up fast. 
Spring Ceremonial and 8 parades, Hogs 
and Rods, and in August our 6th Annual 
Fishing For A Cause out at The Laxy Fish 
Campground. On August 9th, we start 
in the morning with the Kids Fishing 
Tournament, face painting, bounce houses, 
games and prizes. And then the food. At 
the Flat Top we have Scrappy ( Jeff Oster) 
flipping burgers to order and on the grill, we 
have (Hot Dog) Curt Hayes rolling dogs to 
perfection.

With the FFAC raffle tickets, $20 gets you 
a chance to win some awesome prizes like a 
Polaris Sportsman 450 HO 4x4 ATV or a 
Polaris Sportsman 110 EFI 4-wheeler and 

many, many more items. Get your chance 
today!

Brock and Kyle and the boys have been 
working hard all winter with preparing our 
parade units (changing oil, spark plugs, new 
tires, adjusting foot pedals and polishing) so 
we can make El Zagal shine like we always 
do.

Thanks for reading, catch ya next month
El Zagal Mystics
Howard Weispfenning

Steven Larson
BROKER - OWNER

Cell: 218-841-8533
E-Mail:slarson@arvig.net

www.atthelakes.com
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Trollwood Barbers 
Trollwood Village 

3105 N. Broadway
235-0194

Lori Ludlum, Owner

JIM ELLIOTT
Owner

P.O. Box 366  •  Moorhead, MN 56560
4101 32nd Ave South  •  Moorhead, MN 56561-0366

Home 218-233-4967
Phone 218-236-9920

Fax 218-236-9364
1-800-826-6652

“The Very Best In Nursery Stock”

Ole’s Nursery, Inc.
Hwy 10 E• Moorhead, MN 56560 

(218) 236-8590

3401 - 13th Ave. S..
Fargo, ND 58103
Near West Acres

293-3311

Premier Charter Service
Route 1, Box 220

Moorhead, Minnesota 56560

Phone: (218) 233-3404    Fax: (218) 233-5769

298-9898123 University Drive N
Fargo, ND 58102

NEIL JOHNSON

Oberg
                   Family Farms

Est. 1891

Chad Oberg 701-388-4901
Rick Oberg 701-388-4902

3592 110th Ave. N.
Moorhead, MN 5650

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday
1 2 3

Tuesday 
Burgers

4 5 6

Spring 
Ceremonial

7

Spring 
Ceremonial

8

Spring 
Ceremonial

9 10

Tuesday 
Burgers

11 12 13

Grand Lodge 
Annual 

Communication

14

Grand Lodge 
Annual 

Communication

15 16 17

Tuesday 
Burgers

Shrine Week

18

Shrine Bowl 
Week

19

Shrine Bowl 
Week

Here Comes 
Summer Party

20

Shrine Bowl 
Week

21

Shrine Bowl 
Game

22 23 24

Tuesday 
Burgers

25 26 27

Mystics Gun 
Raffle

28

29

Imperial 
Session

30

Imperial 
Session

UPCOMING EVENTS:
July 2025    
July 1 -- Tuesday Burgers
July 8 -- Tuesday Burgers
July 15 -- Tuesday Burgers
July 17–20 – OB Fishing Trip
July 22 -- Tuesday Burgers
July 29 -- Tuesday Burgers

 	
  	   	

Todd Reamann
Financial Representative
Principal Securities Registered Representative
Financial Advisor
Member-Principal® Financial Network

200 E Main Ave Suite 204 | Bismarck, ND 58501
D (701) 751-2389 | F (866) 893-3844 | C (701) 425-1095    
reamann.todd@principal.com
www.principal.com/dakotas

2139 100th Ave. N

Rich Maras
Regional VP of Sales

rmaras@jmprint.net
O: 701.476.0311
C: 701.730.1623

4666 S. Amber Valley Pkwy
Fargo, ND 58104

jmprint.net

Call or visit our website for a FREE QUOTE

Printing | Variable Data
Creative | Direct Mail
Promotional | Large Displays

701-298-9898
www.sirspeedyfargo.com

JUNE 2025
701.232.3222   215 7  ST. S., FARGO, ND 58102TH

mailto:reamann.todd@principal.com
http://www.principal.com/dakotas
mailto:rmaras@jmprint.net
http://www.sirspeedyfargo.com

